
May 21 
• The LC reminds you that all LC books and audio books are now 6 days overdue! 

Currently, we have 60 books and audio books that need to be returned. Mr. Gorey 

will start generating fine sheets for lost books later today, so please save him some 

work and return your materials today. Thanks. 

 

• We are looking for our next student planner cover for the 25/26 school year! Any 

5th, 6th or 7th grade students that would like to submit a drawing, please drop it  

off in the front office by next Friday, May 23rd. 


